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The Future of Congestion Pricing 
in the Portland Metro Area

Travelers need to get around greater Portland – and 
our transportation infrastructure isn’t keeping up. The 
Oregon Department of Transportation Urban Mobility 
Office is focused on finding solutions to managing 
congestion in a way that is equitable and addresses 
climate change while providing needed funding for 
critical infrastructure and safety improvements. Get 
engaged in the Regional Mobility Pricing Project at a 
virtual workshop.

What: Workshops on draft concepts and policy options 
for congestion pricing on I-5 and I-205. These workshops 
will inform planning decisions by ODOT. 

Who: YOU and invited elected officials, business and 
community leaders, and key agency staff. Workshops will 
be open to the public to listen.

When: We are offering two opportunities to participate. 
You are welcome to pick the virtual workshop that best 
fits your schedule.

• Workshop Option 1: November 9, 9am-12pm 
• Workshop Option 2: November 10, 3-6pm 

How to Register:
Contact oregontolling@odot.state.or.us for more 
information and to register for the workshops.

For more information about the ODOT Toll Program and 
to sign up for email updates, please check out the project 
website or email the project team.

What you’ve heard is true: Tolling is 
coming to I-5 and I-205. This fall—come 
learn about the available options and 
help shape a transportation system that 
serves all of us.

Regional Mobility Pricing Project Area

For Americans with Disabilities Act or Civil Rights Title VI 
accommodations, translation/interpretation services, or 
more information call 503-731-4128, TTY (800) 735-2900 
or Oregon Relay Service 7-1-1. 
Si desea obtener información sobre este proyecto 
traducida al español, sírvase llamar al 503-731-4128.
Nếu quý vị muốn thông tin về dự án này được dịch sang 
tiếng Việt, xin gọi 503-731-4128.

Если вы хотите чтобы информация об этом 
проекте была переведена на русский язык, 
пожалуйста, звоните по телефону 503-731-4128.

如果您想了解这个项目，我们有提供简体中文翻译，
请致电：503-731-4128。

The information in this document, and the public and 
agency input received, may be adopted or incorporated 
by reference into a future environmental review process 
to meet the requirements of the National Environmental 
Policy Act.
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